
 

 

Library Director’s Report 
Marianne Beck Memorial Library 

For the Month of May 2024  
 

 
Statistics for May 2024 
Digital: 162, KOHA: 1,856 Total: 2,018.  Items borrowed from other libraries: 454, items loaned to other 
libraries: 393.  There were 89 computer sessions in May. Cloud library, which will be replacing Libby within the 
year had 212 checkouts.  8 residents received new library cards. A total of 4,714 residents visited the library in 
May. The library has 13,384 items in our collection. 
 
Lake County Library System Update: 
The impact fee applications were reviewed by the Library Advisory Board and all were approved.  The next 
step will be to be reviewed by the BBC in July. 
 
Funds collected for May: 
Copies/Fax: $77.50 Fines: $50.30 Total:  $128.20 
 
Activities during the month of May: 
May’s Trivia night had a wonderful turnout.  33 patrons of all ages came to enjoy the evening. We will be 
turning Trivia night into a regular event.  It will be held on the first Friday of every even month.  The Pokemon 
League continues to increase in popularity.  We are hoping to start a game space within the next couple 
months.  A game space would be the LEC being set aside for a given amount of time and any patrons/patrons 
that would like to come and play games of their would be welcomed to do it in that scheduled time. 
 
Total Program Attendance for May:   528 patrons. 

 May Reading Challenge: Books with White on the cover.  

Winner – Carolyn Mills 
 2,710 pages read 
 
Respectively Submitted, Tara Hall, Library Director 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 


